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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Texas State Representatives:

I always understood that redistricting occurred after the latest U.S. government census and
areas were apportioned based on population. Lately, it seems that googly-eyed people are in
charge of mapping out districts in our great state. The shapes make absolutely no sense
unless you are a partisan politician who desires to rig an election in favor of one or the other
party. The borders don’t follow mountain ranges, creeks or rivers. They don’t follow city or
county boundaries either. There is absolutely no rhyme or reason for the haphazard district
lines except to dilute the power of the people and their right to free a fair elections. And
now? Redistricting prior to the 2026 election? Outrageous! The only reason this is occurring
is because the current occupant of the White House asked Governor Greg Abbott to make it
happen so that his party gets an additional five seats in the U.S. Congress. Just say no! We
the people of this great state deserve representation based on our population as indicated
by the federal census and not a dilution of our rights as commanded by a would-be king.
Didn’t you study Texas history or the state constitution ? How about U.S. history or our
nation’s Constitution? Don’t Florida our Texas!! Say no to this unnatural redistricting plan
and represent the people of Texas. I beg you as an 8th generation Texan, stand up for our
rights!




